From: Richard Troup I

Sent: 12 October 2022 16:14

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/3703/P - 2 Lock Mews (Proposed extension)
Good Afternoon

We are the owners of the next door building and are in dispute with this proposed development - WE
COMPLETELY OBJECT TO THIS PROPOSAL

We have objected to the party wall surveyor regarding both the existing fence not being retained and also
regarding a breach of the dividing line of the properties with the new development proposal along with
proposed finish on the walls We were told by the party wall surveyor that unless we agreed to allow the
development on our land and to cross the boundary line between the properties we could not object to any
items in the application.

The party wall surveyor is clearly attempting to bully this through your processes which is unacceptable

We were not advised that a formal submission would happen or given dates to respond, there was nothing in
the post and no formal consultation. We do not agree with the proposal or the way it is being handled, we
require time to allow amendments and correct consideration.

Can we please have some help with this objection and guidance about where we go from here

Thank you in advance

Richard and Janis Troup

1 Lock Mews
NWI1 9AD



